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CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: INDEPENDENCE - استقلال  

 
SUBJECT: WELCOME NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 
Greetings,   

My name is Syed Ali Haider Rizvi, and I am delighted to be a part of The Central School Dubai 
and serve as your new principal. Our school community has dedicated, talented members 
committed to doing what is in the best interest of our students. We will continue to put students 
first at TCS and work diligently to ensure their success.  

My professional background is rooted in education, leadership, and counseling. For the past 
twenty-one years, I have worked in public education as a leader, teacher, program coordinator, 
and counseling mentor. I look forward to using these collective experiences as your new principal.  

My educational background includes a Master of Science Degree in Plant Sciences and 
Bachelor Degree in Education from Lucknow University. I received the Best Principal Award from 
Strategum Eduserve, an education provider from Raipur India. 

I have served this beautiful country between 2005 and 2016. I am excited to come back after 
the gap of 6 years.   

My motto is, "Students First, Every Day," and I believe all children should receive an exemplary 
education in an environment that is safe and conducive to learning. Together we can help our 
children excel and provide them with an education that is second to none.  

I am honored and humbled to serve as the new principal for The Central School Dubai and look 
forward to meeting our children, teachers, parents, and community members.  

My door is always open to you, and I sincerely welcome your input and support. I am excited 
about all we will accomplish together for our children and look forward to celebrating our 
collective success.  

Kind regards 

 

  

 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
Principal. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


